

 

Goodmans 

May 13, 2015 

Our File;: No.: 151252 

Viu l!:nmil 

Planning and Grov.'th Management Committee 
I01h floor, West Tower, City Hall 
Toronto, ON 
MSH2N2 

A tt1,:ntion: N llll'--Y Martins. Secretariat 

Deur Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: PG Item 4.2- Midtown in Focus 
100 Rroadwuy Avenue, City of Toronto 

8a1risters & Solit.itors 

Bay Adelaide Cent1e 
333 Bay Street, Surte 3400 
foronto. Ontario MSH 2S7 

Telephone: 416.979.2211 
facsimile: 416.91~.1234 
good mans.ca 

Direct Linc: 416.S97.4299 
dbron.skill@goooman.s.co 

We;: are;: :.olicilors for U1e owner of U1e property known municipally a.~ 100 Uroadway Avenue in 
lhe City of Toronto. \Ve arc in receipt of the draft official plan amendment (Lhe;: "Draft OPJ\'') 
and have reviewed the document with our client and its planning consul tan Ls. 

\\'hile;: our clie;:nl ii; supporlive or a compreherni ve public realm plan for the;: Midtown area, our 
client does have concern:> regarding the Draft OP.A.. As a general comment, many policie;:s use 
mandalory language to require certain matters, regardless or the contex L or foasibili ty. We are 
also unclear as to how the City intends to secure certain public realm improveme;:nts on. pri vale 
lands. Further clarity should be provided in Lhe Druft OP J\ rcgurding the intended mechanism lo 
secure Lhese improve;:ment.~. 

More specific policy concerns include: 

L The Draft OP A would require any development to achieve the improvement and 
e;:xpansion of e;:Xisting parks und the;: creation of new parks and open spaces. IL is unclear 
how Lhii; policy can be satisJie;:d on an individual dtlvelopmcnt purccl. 

2. Policy 2.20 would set a policy standard of "no new shadows" on cerlain parks in the 
Midtown area. Not only is Lhis policy inconsistent with the policies of U1e OlliciaJ Plan 
but also il provides no guidance a-; lO how to determine what constitutes a "new shadow" 
on thei;e parks. 
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3. 	 The Draft OP A creates an area called "Redpath Revisited" but it is unclear as to the intent 
for this area when the only operative policy applies to the bock of Redpath Avenue 
between Eglinton A venue and Roehampton A venue. 

4. 	 The Draft OPA would require a minimum setback of 7.5 metres on Broadway Avenue. 
The inclusion of specific performance standards in the Official Plan is not the preferred 
approach because, as noted above, context or feasibility on any given site should be taken 
into account. Further, the Draft OPA would require this setback for the entire height of 
any building, which would eliminate any ability for design innovation in achieving an 
appropriate built form relationship with the street. 

Our client is in the process of preparing a rezoning application and would welcome a deferral of 
the item to enable discussions with City staff regarding modifications to the Draft OP A to 
address our client's concerns and avoid any need to appeal the Draft OP A. In the meantime, we 
would appreciate this letter being included as part of the materials considered by Planning & 
Growth Management Committee and City Council regarding the Draft OP A. 

Please also accept this letter as a request for notice of any decision made by City Council 

Yours truly, 

Goodmans LLP 

David Bronskill 
DJB/ 
cc: Client 




